Public Hearing Village of Catskill Fire Contract
Catskill Town Hall
December 5, 2023	6:34 pm

PRESENT:	Dale Finch,		Supervisor
		Jared Giordiano,	Councilman
		Patrick McCulloch,	Councilman
		Paul Vosburgh,		Councilman
		Dawn Scannapieco,	Councilwoman

Supervisor Finch asked the clerk to read the public hearing notice.

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Catskill Town Board, Greene County, New York, pursuant to the provisions of Section 184 of Town Law of the State of New York at Catskill Town Hall, 439 Main St., Catskill, NY on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 at 6:35 pm for the purpose of contracting with the Village of Catskill for protection to be furnished by said Village of Catskill Fire Department to the protection district established in said Town of Catskill. All people interested in this matter shall be heard at the time and place as stated above. By Order of the Catskill Town Board, Elizabeth Izzo, Town Clerk

Supervisor Finch stated where the fire protection district areas are, east and south of the boundaries of the Village of Catskill. The proposed contract is for a one-year period with a 2% increase in the amount of $206,965. 

Councilwoman Scannapieco entered the meeting 6:36 pm.

Supervisor Finch asked if anyone had any comment. With no comment being heard, a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Councilman McCulloch second by Councilman Vosburgh. The public hearing ended at 6:37 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Izzo
Town Clerk
